
WELCOME BACK 

We hope you all had a wonderful 

couple of weeks off with your children 

and got to spend some  quality time 

together 

Our year six children will be sitting 

their SATs in the week commencing 

8th May.  If your child is in year 6, 

please do  ensure they are in school 

every day so that can be filled with     

confidence and can perform to the 

best of their ability.  It is really       

important that they get plenty  of 

sleep in the next couple of weeks so 

they are  rested and ready.  We wish 

them all the best—they have worked 

really hard and have made fantastic 

progress this year. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

We still have places available at our 

after school clubs.  If you are         

interested in sending your child to 

one of these clubs, please see Mrs 

Gough and she will be happy to    

support you.  It’s a great  opportunity 

for the children to  be active, or learn 

a new skill, and offers excellent value 

for money. 

SWIMMING 

The year 5 children  have started 

swimming lessons today.  Please 

ensure that girls’ hair is tied back 

tightly and that they have all of the kit 

required to enable them to take part.  

Please send in your consent form if 

you have not already done so.  You 

can send your monetary contribution  

to the class teacher for the office.  

Thanks 
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L O V E  O N E  A N O T H E R ,  A S  I  

H A V E  L O V E D  Y O U ,  I N  O U R  

H O M E ,  S C H O O L  A N D  

P A R I S H  F A M I L I E S .  
 

@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

Holy        

Communion 

meeting 

10.5.2017 at 

5pm—St. 

Anne’s 

school 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in home, school and parish families.” 

NEW STAFF 

For those of you who do not 

already know, Mr Starbuck has 

taken the difficult  decision to 

hand in his   notice after a period 

of   ill-health.  Obviously we all 

wish him the very best, and we  

send him on with our good  

wishes and prayers. 

We are extremely grateful to Mrs 

Masterson for   increasing her 

hours, and coming out of her 

much deserved reduced working 

week, to   ensure continuity and 

excellent provision for the      

children.  She has been doing 

an amazing job and we know 

that the    children have        

absolutely loved  having her as 

their teacher for more of the 

working week.  Miss Pidgeon 

and Mrs Jussab continue to do a 

fantastic job in supporting her 

and your children.  Before the 

holiday, we did manage to    

appoint  someone who we feel 

will be an excellent addition to 

our staff team.  Miss Lee is a 

very      experienced   Reception 

teacher who will be taking over 

the   permanent     role in      

September.   She is  currently 

working in    London but is     

originally from  Coventry and is 

keen to return to her home city.  

We look forward to welcoming 

her to St. Anne’s. 

 

 

 

PLACES FOR               

RECEPTION 

As you may know, parents of 

children who  are four, or 

who will be four before the 

31st August, have now been 

allocated the school where 

their child or  children will 

attend  Reception class. 

If you know of any children 

who fit this age bracket and 

have not yet applied for a 

school place, we do have 

places available for         

September.  We are more 

than happy to show any    

potential parent around our 

lovely little school if they 

would like to phone the 

school office for an            

appointment.  We believe our 

children get off to a wonderful 

start here, so please         

advertise this fact with your 

friends and family. 

PLAYGROUND SAFETY 

We have had complaints of 

young boys riding their bikes, 

and pulling wheelies, through 

our playground at the end of 

the day when the children are 

leaving.  This is a  reminder 

that all bikes, scooters etc 

need to be left by the gate 

and people walk down to do 

their  collecting.  The safety 

of our children is absolutely 

vital. 



 

 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Victoria  Daniel 

Year 1 Kian Leyton 

Year 2 Ropa Yafiet 

Year 3 Krzysztof Oliwia 

Year 4 Summer Hebron 

Year 5 Alleha Azaelle 

Year 6 Fleur Fabian 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who 

have had a birthday so far in April: 

Sandile, James, Ellie-May, Molly, Daniel M, 

Riley, Beverly-Zelda 

Reece’s Sports star: 

Sandile 

Class % Target met 

YEAR R 93.3  

YEAR 1 97.7 yes 

YEAR 2 93.1  

YEAR 3 93.1  

YEAR 4 98.0 yes 

YEAR 5 89.7  

YEAR 6 95.0  

Well done to 

year 4 —

winners of the 

£5 this week 


